Steamer "SATAMMANNA"

Mr. E. Gourdomidalis has telephoned that this
vessel is now under survey at West Hartlepool and that
the Surveyors are requiring repairs to leakages that
have been found on the tank top in No. 1 hold.

The repair of these leakages will mean
considerable expense in cleaning the double bottom
tanks in way, and the Owners appeal for permission to
take the ship to Alexandria via Bayonne with cargo,
If this is agreed, they propose to clean the tanks while
on voyage and will carry out the necessary repairs on
arrival at Alexandria.

The matter is of considerable urgency and
importance to the Owners and they will be obliged if we
will telephone our Surveyors this afternoon in an
endeavour to help the departure of the ship.

Yth June, 1963,
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